Town of Marion
2 Spring Street
Marion, MA 02738-1519

MARION BOARD OF HEALTH
LEGAL NOTICE

The Marion Board of Health will conduct a public hearing on Tuesday, October 21, 2014 at

4:40 p.m. in the Main Conference Room of the Marion Town House on the variance request
submitted by G.A.F. Engineering, Inc. pertaining to the property located at 35 Ichabod Lane,
further identified as Map 22A, Lot 18.

The following variance is requested to Title 5 of the State Environmental Code:

310 CMR 15.212 Depth to Groundwater: To allow the depth to groundwater table to be less than
the 5 ft. requirement.
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